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Message from Miss Hackett



Free School meal vouchers

This will sadly be the last newsletter of the year. May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support and to
our governors for their support, making the staff and myself feel proud to be associated with New Lubbesthorpe

and also to wish you an excellent summer break.



It is also an opportunity to give you some dates that we’ve already arranged so that you will have plenty of time to
put them in your diaries. We’ve had a great year, with lots of exciting activities.



I’d particularly like to thank the ‘New Lubbesthorpe PTA’ for all of their hard work throughout the year. We are

always looking for new members to join and support our causes and if you would like to be involved please speak
to me at any time. Look out for a letter at the beginning of the next term asking for your ideas! The PTA will also be
holding their Annual General meeting towards the end of September, details to follow nearer the time. Everybody

is cordially invited to attend this meeting and new members would be welcomed.



As published on the school holiday calendar at the start of the academic year our school will close at 3:15pm on
the 8th July and we will return on Tuesday  30th August at 8:45am.



We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your hard work and dedication with supporting your

child, our school and the local community.



We would like to say a massive thank you to all of our families for their support for the wonderful talent show! It
was a great success!

We are excited by the quality of the education and experiences we provide and the passion of our staff and
supportive governors to ensure your children continue to have an excellent education, with an exciting curriculum

that inspires our children to be life long learners.
 School meal prices are increasing from next term to £2.40, thank you for your support.

 A word on free school meals. As you will have seen in the national media, the government will now fund free
school meals for eligible families over the summer. We will continue using the government’s preferred voucher

scheme in order to do this. If you are uncertain if your children qualify for this support, please do check the
guidance, which can be found here https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals or contact the school office

who will be very pleased to help.
Vouchers will be issued weekly for those who receive Free school meals. 

      



 First of all thank you to everyone that attended the Summer Fayre, it was amazing to see so many people
enjoying the games and treats. We were able to raise over £600 which was a fantastic achievement. 



Due to the money raised we were able to treat every child to an ice cream on Thursday afternoon. We hope

that the children enjoyed their frozen treats! 



If you would like to find out more about the PTA or would 
consider volunteering at our future events please email
New Lubbesthorpepta@outlook.com. We welcome all ideas, 
feedback and volunteer support! 



Have a lovely summer break and we look forward to seeing you all in the new school year. 

PTA

International Dance Day 

On Wednesday 29th July, we were lucky enough to have an international dance day from an independent
dance choreographer. The children all thoroughly enjoyed this day, learning different styles of dance, from

Indian to South American and African dancing styles, whilst learning some background information on these
too. 

We were lucky enough to share these dances to each other in a school assembly in the afternoon where the
children put on a show.  

Afterschool Clubs 
At New Lubbesthorpe Primary School we are lucky to be able to offer the children and families a

wide variety of extra curricular afterschool clubs. This year these have included; Sunset club, Yoga,
Cooking, dance, running, Athletics, Tennis, Cricket, rounders, STEM clubs and many more. 

Thank you to all of our families for your support.



Our recent school experiences 

New staff 
We have appointed additional staff as our school

continues to grow;
Miss Dawkins - Class Teacher 
Mrs Shearer - Class Teacher

Miss Huckvale - Class Teacher
Miss Rowley - Learning Support Assistant 
Mrs Caldwell - Learning Support Assistant 

Mrs Asher - Learning Support Assistant 
Miss Spilane - Learning Support Assistant 




Dates for your diary 
 Tuesday 30th August

School opens to all students at 8:45 



 Tuesday 26th July to Thursday 18th August
Summer Holiday Sessions at the HUB. See flyers in

bookbags



Saturday 30th July 
EYFS September 2022 new starters. Stay & Play at the

HUB, 13:30 - 15:30. 






